D.A.V. PUBLIC SCHOOL, THANE 2018-2019
PRIMARY SECTION

Date:18. 02.2019

Ref: DAV/ Thane/ 2018-2019/ Cir 1*19

Dear Parents,

Greetings!

This is to inform you that the Evaluation for Std I & II which was to be held on 5 March 2019 , s rescheduled
1o be held on 1 March 2019 on account of the AISSE and AISSCE examination to be held in school.

We regret the inconvenience caused. Looking forward to your support and cooperation.
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Simmi J\m/eja
Principal




